
 

 
Site Survey and Pest Control monitoring/treatment plan                                                           

65/69 Holmes rd. London. NW5 3AN 

 

A walk through visit was carried out today 06/01/2017. No evidence of pest activity was 

found at time of visit. No gnawing, burrowing, smear marks, droppings or evidence of 

insect activity apparent in the areas inspected. 

 

In order to maintain this pest free environment I propose monthly routine visits by a 

qualified pest control technician. 

 

Metal tamper proof bait stations should be placed throughout the site containing non-

toxic bait. These will assist, but by no means be the only form of monitoring. The 

technician will inspect the entire site for any potential or actual pest issues. If pests are 

detected this monthly regime will increase and the appropriate pesticide will be deployed 

as required. 

 

The ever changing environment of a building site may also dictate increased regularity of 

visits. Barratt and Sons provide a call out service should our assistance be required at any 

time.  

 

Due to the nature of building sites, rodents are their most common problem. With this in 

mind all pest control monitoring and treatment is carried out in line with the rodenticide 

code of best practise, provided by the campaign for responsible rodenticide use, in order 

to negate any risk to Non-target animal species.  

 

A Written report documenting all findings and actions will be provided at the end of 

every visit. Should Pesticides be used all relevant risk assessment, Coshh assessment and 

method statements will be provided.  

 

 

Kind Regards 

Cass Barratt 

Barratt and Sons Pest Control 

180 Eversholt street. London. NW1 1BL. 

info@barrattandsons.co.uk 


